
 
 
 

MESSAGE FROM PRINCIPAL CAMPBELL 
Dear Harrison Families, 
It’s been great to have our Hoyas back on campus as we begin the 2022/2023 
school year. Today we hosted class meetings with all grade levels in our 
Performing Arts Center. During this meeting we celebrated academic gains 
and reminded our students on how they can get involved at school. Please 
click here to learn more about our clubs and organizations at Harrison.  
 
During our class meetings, we also reviewed our expectations for safety, 
academics, and behavior. During classes last week, teachers reviewed 
academic information as well as safety procedures, so students know what to 
do in the event of an emergency, such as an evacuation, weather situation, or 
code red/lock down. We have already conducted one fire drill and will plan a 
code red/lock down drill in the coming days. Each time we conduct a safety 
drill at Harrison, our administrative team debriefs to discuss potential issues 
and reflect on our current safety plan. We also do random safety checks of our 
campus and in our parking lots. Officer Dunkerton is always part of our drills 
and the follow-up discussions with our administrative team. Please continue 
to have conversations at home so we have a safe learning environment for 
students as they work towards their academic goals. We want our students to 
make good decisions at school and in social settings, use social media safely 
and responsibly, and to practice the “see something, say something” ethic. 
Student safety is always our top priority.  
 
Please also remind your students to stay proactive in their learning. Encourage 
your student to stay connected with their teachers if they have questions 
about their course work. Hoya Block begins on Tuesday, August 23 so this will 
be another layer of academic support for our students. Please visit our school 
website for information about our counseling office, writing center, Learning 
Commons, and department tutorial times for ways we can support our 
students.  
 
As we look ahead to the school year, below is some additional information: 
 
PTSA Open House on Thursday, August 25 
PTSA Open House for parents is scheduled for Thursday, August 25.  Details 
are below. If you have not joined PTSA, you can join by clicking here. We 

  

http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=oq5wnnHoD1NAxpT8rNAGXMR1eG7MJW44UQRvGTy3TsoVnN3vApQwwcy840BLrcU5rVuKewLyR9YiKZF7HP3O1KvEx5pM01MQFFk2bNBm600-3DPThz_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717mfYHV2STABrs4xSzsJm1ahma590-2Fi2M8KOQ-2B-2BAyLI1paQivjL6T9vs5VdnbitVUJkpmFQKf9XGbCt1MVeVKuKnngdjU1MAS6RP5sE26JTzdJc7OTKKQltzppcjq6Gsz-2B1OzQNJz5qjBRiwWPTzt2sXnojiB0riZchAMTLlYLT2d-2BcRv5OGL4Rtw-2B4EohombvM-3D
https://harrisonhsptsa.memberhub.com/store?category=Memberships


appreciate your support in joining PTSA which helps all our families stay 
connected and helps support our teacher mini-grant program that enriches 
the educational experiences for our Hoyas.  
5:45 – 6:00    PTSA Meeting in the Hoya Center (our new gym) 
6:00 – 7:00    Drop-in Open House 
7:00 – 8:00    Senior Parent Meeting in the Hoya Center 
7:00 – 8:00    Dual Enrollment Informational Meeting in the Performing Arts 
Center  
 
Early Release on Monday, August 22 
Monday, August 22 is our first early release day.  Students will be dismissed at 
11:30 a.m.  Busses will run at 11:30 a.m., and all students will need to leave 
campus as teachers will be in meetings. 
 
9th Grade Parent Night on Tuesday, August 30 
If you are a 9th grade parent, please join us on Tuesday, August 30 at 6:00 
p.m. for our 9th Grade Parent Night in our Performing Arts Center. 
  
Class Dues (by 9/2) & PSAT on Wednesday, October 12 
Please make sure you have visited My Payments Plus to pay for class dues for 
your student (due by 9/2/22) as well as the PSAT fee for 11th graders. The 
PSAT will be administered to all 9th, 10th, and 11th grade students on 
Wednesday, October 12, but only 11th graders must pay for the test. Taking 
the PSAT prepares our students for college entrance exams and test results 
can be linked to each student’s Khan Academy account which provides 
students and parents with valuable feedback on strengths and weakness. 
Please click here to learn more about the PSAT. 
I also want to thank our awesome teachers and staff for their hard work in 
making sure our school year started in a positive way. They have all worked 
incredibly hard to prepare for the opening of school. Thank you as well to our 
PTSA for their ongoing support, such as treating our faculty and staff to a 
luncheon during pre-planning and helping with Hoya Hello. Everyone’s role is 
vital to the success of our students, and we are very thankful for the parent 
support that we have in the community.  
Finally, please pay close attention to the campus traffic message below as we 
work to make afternoon dismissal as smooth as possible.   
 

https://www.mypaymentsplus.com/welcome
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=oq5wnnHoD1NAxpT8rNAGXMR1eG7MJW44UQRvGTy3Tsr5dBu0pBNL6nIDXWhsvN9BLD3EKx-2FFBK-2FDZRqbkfUUyQ-3D-3Dk2Qd_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717mfYHV2STABrs4xSzsJm1ahma590-2Fi2M8KOQ-2B-2BAyLI1paftX6fqmgI0TzNdKCrLnkYELRDque88Gt48OABv8vPafPcyfU-2FBVwfQ-2BkrQ441TQjs3N5Z-2FyfC-2Bl1oTS8moYN3FPrhbrUEBZmsCxhhw4QkK9F0FGS5dQ8T191-2BA9EI7XaOXfJFK5Cx-2F7C7sD1HLQ3M-3D


We are all looking forward to a great school year with our Hoyas! 
 
Sincerely, 
Principal Ashlynn Campbell 
 

HOYA BLOCK 
Hoya Block will be starting soon! Registration will be open on August 3rd and 
go through August 15th. Students need to pick their Hoya Block in StudentVue 
click here for step-by-step directions. Hoya Block will begin on Tuesday, 
August 23, 2022. Students should keep in mind which academic course they 
may need extra time and assistance in during the fall semester. No matter 
what you decide, we have a Hoya Block course for you! Click here for more 
information.  
 

ARRIVAL AND DISMISSAS SAFETY REMINDERS 
As we continue implementing best practices for transporting students to and 
from Harrison, we ask for your continued patience. We do ask families to 
consider using district buses to transport students; however, we understand 
there are unique situations where students must be dropped off.  
    
To ensure the safety of our students and staff, which is always our top priority, 
please make note of the following information for drivers, pedestrians, and 
bus riders:   
 

• Drop Off Location: Students should be dropped off in the main entrance 
area in front of the school. ALL other areas are unsafe. 
 

• Peak Traffic Times: The busiest times are between 7:55-8:20am and 3:30-
3:50pm. To help with this, we ask that students be dropped off in the 
mornings before 8:00 a.m. In the afternoon, we ask parents to delay 
picking up students until 3:40 p.m. to allow buses and student drivers to 
leave campus as quickly as possible. These staggered times will make it 
easier for parents to pick up their students and leave campus without the 
heavy volume we experienced on the first week of school. 

 

• Best Practices for Student Transportation: 

https://cobbk12org-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/mandy_sitten_cobbk12_org/EXqiu3ofKSFAtPxGrBsX-BsB_uaVUZuboqVop4z9CWq-fQ?e=My34iV
https://web.cobbk12.org/harrison/page/25716/hoya-block


 
 
Following these general guidelines goes a long way to ensure the safety of 
everyone in our parking areas.  Student recklessness or failure to comply with 
these items can result in the revocation of their parking privileges.   
One final, friendly reminder that rainy mornings and Mondays tend to be 
more congested. Thank you for your continued support! 
 

PARENT ACCESS TO CTLS LEARN 
Good news parents – you are now able to access CTLS Learn so that you can 
stay apprised of what is happening in your student’s classes. Please click here 
for information on how to utilize this new update! 
 

HOMECOMING 
“Summer’s Not Over,” Hoyas!! Join us for the Homecoming Dance on August 
27th, from 7-10pm in the Hoya Center. Tickets are $35, and will go on sale 
Monday, August 22nd through My Payments Plus! More information to come! 
 
 

IMMUNIZATION REQUIREMENT FOR 11TH GRADE STUDENTS 
Please click here for a letter from Dr. Toomey, DPH Commissioner and State 
Health Officer, outlining the Meningitis Vaccine requirement for 11th grade 
students. If you have not already done so, please provide your 11th grade 
student’s updated immunization form through your ParentVUE account or 
directly to the Counseling Office. Instructions for uploading documents 
through ParentVUE can be found by clicking here.  
 

https://sbcobbstor.blob.core.windows.net/media/WWWCobb/medialib/how-parents-can-view-ctls-learn_2022-07-27_v3.587f1571436.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/15h93BDnCuGKQ4G0OE2mzBqAIcum1RonR/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SCCbun3bYdelmrhQL2nQCH7GbB8y1rxe/view?usp=sharing


PSAT 

 
Please visit My Payments Plus to pay the PSAT fee for 11th graders. The PSAT 
will be administered to all 9th, 10th, and 11th grade students on Wednesday, 
October 12th, but only 11th graders must pay for the test. Taking the PSAT 
prepares our students for college entrance exams. Test results can be linked to 
each student’s Khan Academy account, which provides students and parents 
with valuable feedback on strengths and weaknesses. Please click here to 
learn more about the PSAT. 
 
Juniors, mark your calendar to sign up for the PSAT by September 16th! 
 

HARRISON PTSA 
Please join PTSA today! By joining, you make a difference! Your membership 
dues are what allow us to provide support to the students and staff at 
Harrison. We award scholarships to graduating seniors, provide teacher 
grants, put together staff appreciation lunches, help fund the Quest College 
Fair, promote the National Red Ribbon week, organize the Reflections Fine 
Arts Competition, and host a Baccalaureate ceremony. Join by August 25, and 

https://www2.mypaymentsplus.com/welcome
https://www.cobbk12.org/harrison/page/44972/psat


you will be entered to win a pair of homecoming tickets, a yearbook, a sports 
pass, or a pair of Prom tickets!  
Please consider donating in addition to your membership. Donations of any 
amount make a difference to the programs funded by the PTSA and are 100% 
tax deductible.   
Please click here to join Harrison HS PTSA online and/or visit our website. 
Click here for a print and mail option. 
 

CLASS OF 2023 INFORMATION 
 
SENIOR PICTURES 
For you/your senior to be featured in the Yearbook this year, you must get 
your Senior Portraits taken!! 
See this flyer for all information. 
 
Visit https://book.appointment-plus.com/d0zyvgrk/#/ to make your 
appointment – schedule as soon as possible!  
 
REMIND 
Seniors make sure you sign up for Dr. Osborne’s Remind using the information 
below: 

http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=oq5wnnHoD1NAxpT8rNAGXJWwsG5b-2FroT1CF2NF6Yld31lJ8koaDYCo834Pbyx8Mi4DsZ_Ax-2FA2qB5XxIif0IVCV8oUxEq-2Ba0sZEMv37w4D19eDsc3OI-2FMb89l4v0qguaHONW3MpA2c74IRS9TMwHJcUTIFZgjxsbe0Fcig4XfaSeRWSi155BcRaBqCn5zbr56cWMCxJc7YQ9r8iSif5L-2F6epaUiZtLRgACjbflg2sjT-2FeNgd3fFesAE-2FRHlqZ3KBJugNwSvqTk2v300kDFhqtz6iyZVutFdfvm36NGLpyUHhIGSbg3m0YAtKZ9L-2F5gzJ6zDeYL2PpNfoD5PplsoJ3CR6h6Q-3D-3D
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=oq5wnnHoD1NAxpT8rNAGXJWwsG5b-2FroT1CF2NF6Yld14gse4QZS08dszHhRnpKhTdRJt7nw72HykNNaa38Sv3CkHG5ZSJ70of47a23WHzoB9WZIePH-2B-2BMolbYqAt0xUVIS85_Ax-2FA2qB5XxIif0IVCV8oUxEq-2Ba0sZEMv37w4D19eDsc3OI-2FMb89l4v0qguaHONW3MpA2c74IRS9TMwHJcUTIFZgjxsbe0Fcig4XfaSeRWSi155BcRaBqCn5zbr56cWMCsh43-2FtPKFJ7YlSq2GY0AQXIVZocTMKaJ1H4ZZAd5NS6IlF4a6YmDwMHB-2Fj9IHJ-2BHt1Grr76jyxHHdZ2oa2UtdSXBROVLb13X8arl5-2FtzjcpZxnPKGdLhMicMZD7liRKGOvpqKwv1quLq4oTQhvbBkg-3D-3D
https://sbcobbstor.blob.core.windows.net/media/WWWCobb/medialib/senior-letter-portraits.a9c00067598.pdf
https://book.appointment-plus.com/d0zyvgrk/#/


 
 

PRE-COURSE ASSIGNMENTS 
Be sure to complete your pre-course assignments for your upcoming courses! 
All Pre-Course assignments are due at the end of the second week of fall 
semester; view the pre-course catalog for complete details.  
  
 

COUNSELING NEWS 
 
CLASS NEWSLETTERS 
Class newsletters are now sent to all students and parents through CTLS, and 
you no longer need to register. Please make sure your email is correct in 
StudentVUE/ParentVUE to make sure that you receive the monthly 

https://www.cobbk12.org/harrison/_ci/p/67295


newsletter. Your most recent class newsletter can be viewed using the links 
below: 
Freshman Class of 2026 
Sophomore Class of 2025 
Junior Class of 2024 
Senior Class of 2023 
 
UPCOMING COLLEGE VISITS 
We have several College Visits set up for our Harrison Students during lunch 
block.  Please check these out here: Harrison College Visits and on the 
Counseling Website. 

 

 
COUNSELING CALENDAR  
Please check the Counseling Calendar frequently for important dates, 
including Virtual Parent and Student Q&A sessions, Virtual College Visit 
information, and much more! Click here, Harrison Counseling Calendar, or go 
to the Counseling page on www.harrisonhigh.org. 

http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=kYpeu9rJVSU1acS4VG0V9dP8zXnygu7Up5qBE7usQ1gjJ2KuMFhtfI2x-2Ff4v7Mfrxjo-2FzJAMzmBp1pISxXOAxaTI-2FtsKP50Bsk89nbXR3XLeXw5RieC3J5OQl8P6Ni6XYZkiz3XKqcGBFqq-2B20D-2BQZjEm9NMWIizgIzZta4OdUEVghphitKr9LZ5IYb-2BJtu-2BJpiyISx12hf8AMFUyDeE5rB0yIOeF4d7FWHWRlx8gnfZyw-2FvxD5FKq0Lyn5zpD0wPLCd2sw3GV9owTfkLXvEqullP6ciO2oiqEP02NOe39sunmwDr7EKYctCRKaudJfyCw-2BVWFHSZbM6igeLAv2lMSqPZ2zoyP4UW8b7er5v9XbqCawi1WrZS0nH4mQNtpOVSX8xoAIieu6NfsCbgotAv9LfWk9EaPhZdkL9skp6V8Ylw-2B-2Fhf-2B9CKIJcqcdWeImA9FXC38bD0XpIAbsm6LcUqPv31iArlBoP51k3PnPIwNEPkgjDcLSj37H-2Byq3k8PfBZcSbHfYP3KpDtKZ0Ms1M2YTKpT0WAXD4iNQqpLxkcxUd7Xl-2FZp9tqhz1TW1XLNSJu64FQmhzzvL1zUQnx4WZ6Z3ApezgCl51y8N-2FREuldc-2FHj0LyN-2Bj2DFty8ykFFaim5ErMk-2FvFLDTFvAzdrLR-2Bn7Xp3s-2FcAXvlDIIfkGtq4aQspdgBOVXRjpdOReb6oFCxmdHO4NfATp-2FJke3xR8wyltYoQlgqaNxazuvg42PcHK6r97O534K-2B1UpEpie8fN1FuBN1YzrISB-2BynY5k27MmMY0KMimkzrqSitZAAdC-2BaKxZD8a-2F-2BnTg0ql1Oy6abtYYl6fHOez1FB3WJzVMClPne1sJW1kgl4fehqlKsjUmitLe9J8M6RQ0vAsHeTSrOlRQSCjY4-2F-2FD6ltgjugLem7QzY-2BMJ1xgHPs-2FQiRgRgyVb2PDHc4cu-2FU245Ut0Je5dX4l7-2BKfov8kpJozVjUqZMwtyA0P92pqfRVU0MqypcELRa-2B-2BKyPbYIFWyBWqAvUeulSdyftKZgZr9Sl6GkkkoLgt0wsDikWyiSA0OpSqbou8iRus1vSZnnvtcUsQYQ0vMuGamGHY1ONTFfHxrc9Fk8BG4MUOjdvgalSwniCyUaQ3vZzDBRcLLvhEfO02iKDe-2BjQu5LoxrBhHYc1AUdUaE52gAhaNqqrokXxjs8dnNtDODOM5gefUgTF25R49P-2BIFhR1olKMr-2Byo64PQIbLfM4JJ3PbKWD3cNZxWB0GmOX31Abe3E3bxGmRYwrxZZq-2BKCo-2FQ8jSFq_m1-2B5T0y9KKTFwH14HcV3J0Q5pvWiYqpxQxunOWqRpFhAwfvTBU-2FqWvTGZwl3IjEdiqjSLcVgTE7K42di-2BmzlDz5nc-2Fw8oqk93fmCPjYY34WLyzSAzIf0oV-2BuvcTwWCZ6LiX07-2Bn-2BMxSDLs-2Brj8wdPL6tW7gB-2Fh4-2FkFj-2BDE2lAmyyhlhdc9krreeLJuD4FYazG-2Fb33-2FzTcbMfM3Stv-2B-2BATtRqw0qX8mxQbxMhuGiFxe7HcsJV6KQEENxC40BXKY0cHzwwoJqdZ3r5aOLdOIR-2BNQ-3D-3D
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=kYpeu9rJVSU1acS4VG0V9dP8zXnygu7Up5qBE7usQ1gjJ2KuMFhtfI2x-2Ff4v7Mfrxjo-2FzJAMzmBp1pISxXOAxaTI-2FtsKP50Bsk89nbXR3XLeXw5RieC3J5OQl8P6Ni6XYZkiz3XKqcGBFqq-2B20D-2BQZjEm9NMWIizgIzZta4OdUEVghphitKr9LZ5IYb-2BJtu-2BX6-2BwvmDdQb1o9RJfCFCmipUMB7em12BmWo0WKF5hgnpLZDNMjkWXOCkz3cPWuehWSXCFM7FxqKa1UTFEzddIZMxekfNDIVGnflRq7CrGOT8RWo57v2k9OOAmrvbkY6Aa6Tu5Xap-2Fw-2BSiz-2B12Lx9kHoPABjMxjdZLRm-2BX2oo9v9FZnGx-2FAinW8szwI3vc6S-2Bql-2Fu-2B5gfsvAf7e-2BfmpssxETv0jK84rC4wZLYRdnqnf2zFHT5hc0ITZd5pWmWCO1dGGbVv-2FmXUujq-2Bu5-2BioPxEwKJlaoLdWF99PqJJX2CQpxoIbLalUP75b1ZqMPJBF8HqjN-2FxUf-2BSDyW-2F9O-2Bwo2Hmv51-2FEi8pToQKh7DtcI7-2Fx3Svwldy4YWQFbdj1yHRX8AsdTRb-2Fucxg3t7Ich1mi9lY3Dz-2BdD8t9vgyl45dCfNUWYICIBvXh5kPiyBrixH5fMG1iaO4v1qstuC4ng5ox4HVxN0IEYXlogJF1wYJIn8sK7Zb1q-2FgV6rVCfS66vg3j5OLrUSfUzfc0dy-2BXMeH6pXhp0Ev9YHiIJk7iI4mjqze1Hfe3lMspLgoHtiqfZ57QCGIjx7hzzzVEha1YLXMl6xRS-2FPxu-2B0KDz-2FKmAfBRnAtcaz9791nsBXX55rMSpvuR6inGOXCeZjc10r-2B85n1NDgwDVxl78-2BCFcoZtOsK-2B-2Brf-2FwBnk36yt419A-2BkeFtg7fejKKYkm07egOfEYBlDL4gM0FhFZt1m-2FFS4f8RDWi4usQLUdi9KOc-2B1fPzmXg-2Fea90LcDF8E3KZ-2BZJ3-2Bk98apCHvyDvDS3owsQ0VwR0OpTq-2FGn-2BOdsJagZvaFygXTWN9dtCo31HW00Om7LjpF9jnyCzOfopf-2B5BpXXGtrpL6SljZrnCs3GK-2Bs8JZrm9C-2BuRcPTV9MbsoQVqHnz4d-2BWxLtXDRYcZwTYi8x6k3-2FxIVrwm7u5unFqDx5OY77lzffrB3lIU5HMeVG1UsZeiLy6TvgIbG-2FYJKSpiILiKtt1-2FfF8SE8QEIwSo22NCZLyrugsxty7vMg302m7-2FUspLJkKhD1-2FFv4LRiXLIwIMIGHq-2BIULi-2FT3c-2B34-2B8RXWffsbWyJMj0yqmRIK_m1-2B5T0y9KKTFwH14HcV3J0Q5pvWiYqpxQxunOWqRpFhAwfvTBU-2FqWvTGZwl3IjEdiqjSLcVgTE7K42di-2BmzlDz5nc-2Fw8oqk93fmCPjYY34WLyzSAzIf0oV-2BuvcTwWCZ6dCPpoEH8WMKzXQx-2FjmQ7XhzHaI279c5QtsmfjwlKcni2BbuujbNfTYZgwZd-2B9s-2BYisy5iPyEPxgE1yIvRBx9mRn1tamT1-2FXHBtprGqUsZ2wNyR-2F4kbjUdGLnUtOoyBH1FGnyXiiidT-2B9fWa4LsRlhA-3D-3D
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=kYpeu9rJVSU1acS4VG0V9dP8zXnygu7Up5qBE7usQ1gjJ2KuMFhtfI2x-2Ff4v7Mfrxjo-2FzJAMzmBp1pISxXOAxaTI-2FtsKP50Bsk89nbXR3XLeXw5RieC3J5OQl8P6Ni6XYZkiz3XKqcGBFqq-2B20D-2BQZjEm9NMWIizgIzZta4OdUEVghphitKr9LZ5IYb-2BJtu-2BvUXh4-2B1e5CnpcohMGsoVHWnu4mG6VnphBDYdpjJ1NT4BWTLMNaEIo4-2BouCziEvbjv6QAK3dv9bGS8GcP-2FVN1bLwvZHYKSaOQrT3y-2FRtdRhzQK3XX5Kl7K3djjMEEfcN1prlw9g8H3iYTSR9h3lSamZwjzVkCHAM38s881e19h1SjYVIlRIGGcMF1pOqqLU8GEOjkq0LpzP3h2Sb1LT2vVpOGRlyN1B3H5O3xunslFEa7tU9PJhjo5mb23M1Mub3uwzFrIEGttmHcpiNv1BzAZ2NmZP-2FHWYbSRbyjRhJinmp4pkyR4qn-2BAIhOI-2FfArqY0kyqGENHXrQQqHpW7uyONe-2BSEHhgJa7mnTvaAvoM1w2z9AMIK2-2F-2B-2BumFc8PSVxR4XYKgf-2FZ6WYAjNk6fVDpbeZdYgvUPF9kYHk83FmFD-2BQBF2t0OByFz7ovw45KTPqL2xxZv4hpZlEGz2YCbxjAoLyidP25BsnKEiQOhIWSwzD3rJUQ8wai8Sa7mfc9eEyRCQ63qVKv-2BtTF-2BNdzbyRuYIpgkf5Rxqctm0-2BMPG9oAXFD9Tnv7aTWE0ir7s6tkNrh94tlRjQxC2lW2nx-2BOEJ9FHGT83LaY1pI4sOFRdRpzTAcg-2Bs-2Bo-2Bd2Q4ezelBgM76EPgfJ7zpR50pfjRPAyR-2FLswUa5g5T-2BGd0gEYAxM2b-2BPTVDEwqz-2BJttfDjTljIoqJNcKBaibcKIq-2FvBp-2FR4ZpvENCpClR8sKPaEn9-2Fkd-2B0vn2XWx4fmMvEE0-2FMzpbK05OkE1hPj9B1DnReIlBSWYUazdb4A2CLtxTxCpaxjf-2B-2FfzIOK47i-2FgD5muLnzctiluyBQtbTj8Z63SiAAZZDTZ21H0C2R-2FSHov9GaUHkjtYvrToKhMA89MDCsXeoBebmOAMCMKFfAoXtr53EJ7K5P6SFUKrr3yAZcqbYB1-2Bl5EWFCzG1JmGzZJBuwSX8jZgTyzIit7Gb6BaXEU7b5AU-2FFMEQTvmRMOCpNhxhn-2Bprg1zqOUqOM1iWmWh32WLNB-2BWH2NKHbF7BtHC7d2q4ATFXmvxwicZR2IAYtOJmxxy2FiPVDW-2F3Ud0Zq-2B-2F-2BSCnWjN79vK2oPPQZqR_m1-2B5T0y9KKTFwH14HcV3J0Q5pvWiYqpxQxunOWqRpFhAwfvTBU-2FqWvTGZwl3IjEdiqjSLcVgTE7K42di-2BmzlDz5nc-2Fw8oqk93fmCPjYY34WLyzSAzIf0oV-2BuvcTwWCZ68ImxNOHBz-2Bx3e8Zh-2Ba1-2BKhMGwm116CIUODkdHRNwDDnxMKwj6MTXUtEaRFeXjj5XOEUI2JTFXiTbZsuADjMGpG2Ok8iM9JCxGzY3sVDWqkAN2fAFHN-2BlXErIkP-2FnnKUp0-2BVsWo7hhxGUrsmrsLeRtg-3D-3D
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=kYpeu9rJVSU1acS4VG0V9dP8zXnygu7Up5qBE7usQ1gjJ2KuMFhtfI2x-2Ff4v7Mfrxjo-2FzJAMzmBp1pISxXOAxaTI-2FtsKP50Bsk89nbXR3XLeXw5RieC3J5OQl8P6Ni6XYZkiz3XKqcGBFqq-2B20D-2BQZjEm9NMWIizgIzZta4OdUEVghphitKr9LZ5IYb-2BJtu-2BmqwkZxYpu2-2FyGNTO6INi2vVOCxo3WEK6pviG8k78sMRqBoH8wL15cuvMDepvb246TzkrxoIgqSnjSpwovtwO87FdHTbXRDWkuMfmu3bA8LVQ4F8QqA48-2FxRtniWpFL5P4aGB5WuxOzIMgaMLJaIHWlznzPBIm0cRCNwpzXw7b5Hlet3qvGv6bGvujy4i21RHWcCR-2F04D23T2otCDhy4hhdOkk58LU2PMLhTuTD-2BolFosVgKDxNUUIsP5HF38pR987O5dRwTfyYhEmgGzW6bbDHSsOVKCpUJId14EAA2sEJXZsOTzuJ5Uj-2BRB4Zf3rX7f9O4bQuRWZWMxVRVEsr9-2FAcqH8gc5k8BqZACbx-2B5aYpx4pjTkFg-2Fp96DixOrF5ZsmMdrWSwS1GxlLL4dka5Nx2H253RP2-2BoTl-2FdzWE5jVjnIZPHIJwmtoT0oAHW5xsF40JJCsXJlyBOOJqwGs3xSxlqhPN1upVwBDBJT-2BlSwoOmdKISrgBQC7WzDvJNmwz3dsuq8U1LN3zvqpabMxXc8BAlRK-2FV45vd7E3fO-2FTWM5mJiQ8sHBdjniZmLzK2raouiWfK-2FZocBw9AS6cloTdlJCMPI6yJiOX4-2F0aA-2Bi8xV0bDFfhl5PAHsZkkTiteTHtbdRKa8TWoQVX62yodR3RJuBU0o80Io5U23GSd1LKKzFQ6DTrqA8B-2BAZMOHJVJpg7Jg8-2Fs-2FKI6vOu5kzkP9QILpDDV1ETpEP2SXi7akK1zp23vVVByYc2Tkl9JKimfnOmp2fFXuXgkaFioWPEE3gQg4wtKv3HumuvHFaACDZfUnHMgPcjaYxyujzd3JgqIVxjIEA07gmiZKgMYALF7-2F2m0zjvtRjojkOTeJ7pYa-2B9l-2B-2BJ8kOP-2FIBrRYUvaGPbvK9qmbu5M9VHF9mk4-2BXrEHbUt2dzLQXW7wasc6SxceOPqhKo58zRurzdtBAFvrWfEcA9vCXUkgwCncqto-2FsaoliFSfRGjK50ql4eQZgpxHbTtRtbJdg4zlizMwvEKn5zohsDxMtcf1JuMD0D3vYgp6XdngFXA-3D-3DBc50_m1-2B5T0y9KKTFwH14HcV3J0Q5pvWiYqpxQxunOWqRpFhAwfvTBU-2FqWvTGZwl3IjEdiqjSLcVgTE7K42di-2BmzlDz5nc-2Fw8oqk93fmCPjYY34WLyzSAzIf0oV-2BuvcTwWCZ6o9uEbkz8vEoTPTUyxKsLbnjua1grKOtPRLnFAq-2FlUUiPT9qDv5tllcKatI2oE5oe-2FaZ4kezstluM5eHca26JzWKV3l4Dret1d1lpknAkYrbO3VpEbKnWEXLPiTK4JtsE-2BPJJQFi7F1YPGWNeZ7R7FP-2FfN7vPQYjq8KA0CD2S4aY-3D
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1rWJzlCh7tnfCJsgH9rQlO-qZ88ke_BMA7cBXzJmyHfM/edit?usp=sharing
https://web.cobbk12.org/harrison/page/45495/school-counseling
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0/embed?src=tasr4q5spailsj1itftjdtn6mk@group.calendar.google.com&ctz=America/New_York
http://www.harrisonhigh.org/


 
COUNSELING GROUPS SURVEY 
The Harrison High School Counseling Department is working to provide our 
students with groups relevant to their needs. To get a better idea of what our 
students want/need, please complete this three question survey by clicking 
here.  
 
SAT & ACT DATES FOR 2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR 
SAT and ACT dates for the 2022-2023 school year have been announced. 
Please visit SAT.org or  ACT.org for more information. 
 
APPLEROUTH SAT PREP CLASS AT HARRISON 
The tests are standardized - our approach is anything but. In this interactive 
class, you will hone the test-taking strategies necessary to master the SAT. 
Your tutor will use class data from mock tests to tailor each session to your 
group's needs. To register, go to www.applerouth.com/signup and enter the 
event code SAT6541. The cost is $400, and the registration deadline is August 
15th.  
 
COBB COUNTY SCHOOLS COLLEGE KICK OFF 
Save the date for the Cobb County Schools 2022 College Kickoff on September 
11th at 1:00 p.m. Sessions include Admissions Insider Workshop, College Fair, 
and Financial Aid & Scholarship Info. Pre-register here and click here for the 
informational flyer.  
 
WORK PERMIT  
Please click here for directions for obtaining work permits for students under 
age 16.   
 
PEACH STATE COLLEGE TOUR 
Students, you are invited to the 2022 Peach State Tour information sessions 
offered in-person and via Zoom Webinars.  These sessions will allow you to 
learn more about Augusta University, Georgia State University, Georgia 
Tech and the University of Georgia. These events are FREE and open to ALL 
high school students and their families, but space is limited! Register online 
today to secure your spot. When registering for a session, please sign up for 
the session that best suits your location. 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fr%2F5TvbSTSc9u&data=05%7C01%7Cajaye.schmit%40cobbk12.org%7C9368d3fefd5b4ea1c60608da53a3d469%7C2fce1dfb919f4938aab8c47f0fc9182d%7C0%7C0%7C637914260350282229%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=TlrqVjk7omShsFQs352ibnRebrgjALVcNyuRDjjxu7c%3D&reserved=0
http://www.sat.org/
http://www.act.org/
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.applerouth.com%2Fsignup&data=05%7C01%7CTamara.Campbell%40cobbk12.org%7Cc7da1f364a66495413e208da458e0bba%7C2fce1dfb919f4938aab8c47f0fc9182d%7C0%7C0%7C637898773642008773%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=NIcLX5OqnlKqpBadQdB4Bcp%2Fe%2Bc8pGfjglB9v0mThLQ%3D&reserved=0
https://www.scholartrek.com/cobb
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1wbsAdO2UJPB4LIGNRWwXOaqiQv8huS5u/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1frfGAcBCTb9LPJ2adXvLbV3lkfrjYVgB/view
https://apply.uga.edu/portal/peachstate


 
GEORGIA TECH ENGINEERING CAREER CONFERENCE 
The Engineering Career Conference (ECC) is a one-day event where female 
high school students get the chance to learn about each of the 11 engineering 
programs available at Georgia Tech from current students and faculty. It will 
be held on Thursday, October 20th, 2022 from 8:30 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. Click here 
to apply and click here to see the informational flyer.  
 
 

MESSAGE FROM NURSE KEELY 
Nurse Keely is responsible for receiving student medications and/or supplies 
that are needed during the school day. The Clinic is in the Attendance 
Building.  Please click here for medication forms and care plans. Keep in mind, 
all prescription medication, other than EpiPens, albuterol inhalers and diabetic 
supplies, must be kept in the clinic. Over the counter medications are allowed 
to be carried with your student during the school day.  The medication must 
be in the original container and does not require a medication form.  Please 
refer to the student handbook for guidance.  Nurse Keely can be reached by 
email at Shannon.keely@cobbk12.org or by phone 678-594-8104 extension 
020 for any questions or concerns.   
 

HOYA ATHLETICS 
 
DIGITAL TICKETS ONLY 
New for the 2022-2023 school year, Harrison will no longer be accepting cash 
for entry into games.  We will be using the GoFan digital platform exclusively 
for all tickets.   
 
ALL SPORTS PASSES 
All Sports Passes are available to ALL – not just Harrison Students.  The cost of 
the passes is $50 and can be purchased through GoFan. Information regarding 
the All Sports Passes can be found using the link below: 
HARRISON ALL SPORTS PASSES 2022-2023.docx 
 
BASEBALL TEAM INFORMATION 
In order to sign up for conditioning and tryouts for the 2023 Harrison Baseball 
Team, click here to register or use the QR code below.  

https://forms.wie.gatech.edu/engineering-career-conference-2022-application
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sjU80bXCqMhANOzqHtFu3nhqDGIICb0f/view?usp=sharing
https://www.cobbk12.org/page/11005/medical-forms-and-care-plans
https://sbcobbstor.blob.core.windows.net/media/WWWCobb/medialib/aede6e26043.pdf
mailto:Shannon.keely@cobbk12.org
https://gofan.co/app/events/622321?schoolId=GA5056
https://cobbk12org-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/wesley_ellis_cobbk12_org/ERPkBcl4-xRLoL0BOzhdTcQB0WqU2xVvRKHCxDABbsSrmw?e=hIn40a
https://forms.office.com/r/X5GienPQRY


 

 
Important Dates & Reminders:  

• Conditioning begins October 24th (more information to come) 

• Tryouts begin January 16th (more information to come) 

• Must be registered in Parent/StudentVue in “Athletic Registration” 

• Must have a current physical uploaded in that same “Athletic Registration” 
section. 

 

PLEASE FOLLOW 
https://twitter.com/hoyaprincipal 
https://twitter.com/hhshoyasports 

 
JOIN PTSA  
https://www.harrisonptsa.org/   
  
  
 

  
  

  
 

 

http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=Q-2BKaVIKfS2AqG1NntRWXImXNf49-2Fa0XLVWXgC2OaD3eYKqynJ772HQBgX-2BTS9v7Wkg6hDlDEhqY9O5C0xw5u4wzx-2FVT7GJBN4VxchsI9o1gMCPGZqbrCGQbrK9th1DpVNpRZMB-2Befq-2BO0LrpHLPx82AfwiNRrpeNnPC7rNKkbTOIc08xpyNOgPK1fTuSRau29s6Jvr1q5mMKqc2zLUJ2DJvUpLZeptJaXBPC3fCjgZZFEgRcUh4jITkJ-2BpvbV-2BprYLH-2BiiMyEs2jjJUfLvPRgC4K-2BiWJXfBJUt844M-2Fio7yAl-2Bhd8XOPVGZrOl4R4XrvApD-2B8J-2B40OjUt-2FPJha6sfvNvdW6kL-2FcjBLNGB37VXUXiIa2YpN7qFBOC1B4tgW-2BVcrgLKUuI6miauFTSu7XvT2QxrGHH7g1RrBT3sUFNX8g-3DxF_P_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717lbqxyhDPU8MfgqD18w8yk9-2FmkW5dzvsG3UClioCqM-2FCoOSSdWxCa5SHPXDUe-2BmY7OYbjzkP8GtDQA8BUL5eBjlgdPzZ4l2jTsQmct2M9EwhBiOpPpkr2kIzce-2B5VfPGk8ifYz2p26AnT-2FG3wDXIxwr4rQmvVkoZTQbeSn0dkibajeWay6OwMUqjHQ8VdRN8aE-3D
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=Q-2BKaVIKfS2AqG1NntRWXImXNf49-2Fa0XLVWXgC2OaD3eYKqynJ772HQBgX-2BTS9v7Wkg6hDlDEhqY9O5C0xw5u4wzx-2FVT7GJBN4VxchsI9o1i4c0-2FQSTK8X5OIWLnbybRI4xXbTuu6dbCMzwTwldDn8Zb-2FmZfrrxPtkzyT2s6fQ0ym-2FV0B09hx6QLoBTXDXATknw1fd1fkehQfqRddnFRm7OiNEli12Ut8iY3ylkOwJEWTUwM1SCPEZqk2U8UAfwWb-2FyqTx7lwUtSHkXcRihmIUp0le2gXMsi1CwH6WOwbQtY7hOaojBlB48oigYOMxgfL4-2BCq6ofT0DyFXygF7lpw3yhW4TL0LtuuUEA4X38B-2BZbNA6fhN-2B6xbcBW0zMy95E-2FXvPJ-2Fbif8WmDRhZCJHffV7n6XBwdmW8vcmqsRJ43l4w-3D7A8V_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717lbqxyhDPU8MfgqD18w8yk9-2FmkW5dzvsG3UClioCqM-2FCo2eTMEszraCY1TgAY-2BS0ERURuDY5WjZaFZGNA1eAsjYEeOB4RTFnWIkHh1qdbss7dtEXRfQtapdFYz61yC0hdyfOFwd7xptASj7o53-2Bh4y-2BDHCLcOO221odfO4HR7z9iH-2BpTuKrXm1BcKI6mJdO6cc-3D
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=oq5wnnHoD1NAxpT8rNAGXJWwsG5b-2FroT1CF2NF6Yld31lJ8koaDYCo834Pbyx8MiIYif_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717lbqxyhDPU8MfgqD18w8yk9-2FmkW5dzvsG3UClioCqM-2FCmJIFNTvCzd0cQL-2FmPUBBCbdmwZo8wAQqus-2B3-2FyPC8jLtdoDvXQ6dZy9S65oEjIMdCl71ON-2BJfAxH0UXZzPC7GZbCztiLP3fd3QufpoiBto0NzkNeWEK-2B44Yq7tl8Vya9iC3f1sCD7VStxOVURBLXUY-3D

